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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Seattle Regional Office
701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 1600, MS/RX-200  
Seattle, WA 98104

Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health Operations 

November , 2017 

Russell S. Barron, Director 
Department of Health and Welfare
Towers Building - Tenth Floor 
PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0036 

RE: Idaho State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number 17-0014 

Dear Mr. Barron:

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has approved State Plan Amendment 
(SPA) 17-0014.  This transmittal aligns the Idaho state plan in accordance with the Covered 
Outpatient Drug final rule, specifically the reimbursement of Physician Administered Drugs, 
and 340B contract drugs.

This SPA approved with the effective date of July 17, 2017.  

Enclosed you will find a copy of the official CMS Form 179, amended state plan page(s), and 
copy of the approval letter from the CMS Pharmacy Team for your records.

If you have any questions, please contact me, or your staff may contact Maria Garza at
maria.garza@cms.hhs.gov or (206) 615-2542.

Sincerely,

David L. Meacham
Associate Regional Administrator

cc: 
Clay Lord, Alternative Care Coordinator 
Tami Eide, Medicaid Pharmacy Program Manager



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-14-26 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850 

Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 
Disabled and Elderly Health Programs Group 

November 9, 2017 

Russell S. Barron, Director 
Department of Health and Welfare Towers 
Building - Tenth Floor 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0036 

Dear Mr. Barron: 

We have reviewed Idaho’s State Plan Amendment (SPA) 17-0014 received in the Seattle 
Regional Office on August 24, 2017.  This SPA proposes to bring Idaho into compliance with 
the reimbursement requirements in the Covered Outpatient Drug final rule with comment period 
(CMS-2345-FC), concerning reimbursement for Physician Administered Drugs, 340B contract 
pharmacies, and clotting factor drugs.  

Based on the information provided and consistent with the regulations at 42 CFR 430.20, we are 
pleased to inform you that SPA 17-0014 is approved with an effective date of July 17, 2017. A copy 
of the signed CMS-179 form, as well as the pages approved for incorporation into Idaho’s state plan 
will be forwarded by the Seattle Regional Office.  

If you have any questions regarding this amendment, please contact Lisa Shochet at 
(410) 786-5445 or Lisa.Shochet@cms.hhs.gov.

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Meagan Khau 
Deputy Director 
Division of Pharmacy 

cc: Lisa Hettinger, Deputy Director, Idaho Department of Health and Welfare 
David Meacham, ARA, CMS, Seattle Regional Office 
Maria Garza, CMS, Seattle Regional Office 



Digitally signed by David L. Meacham -S 










